
Dear Joanna Vincent, 
 
I wish to place on record my support for the present Twickenham Riverside development and 
therefore for the Compulsory Purchase Order that is needed to implement it.  
The area has been neglected and allowed to remain semi-derelict for close on 45 years, denying to 
Twickenham residents the amenity of this significant part of the town centre.  
I believe that the plan as approved is essential to the revitalisation of Twickenham, and must be 
pursued with the greatest urgency.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Graham Walker 

 
 

 




